
 

TOWN OF BOXFORD 
Office of the Town Administrator  

7A Spofford Road 
Boxford, MA 01921 

 
DATE: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 

TO: Select Board 

FROM: Brendan Sweeney, Assistant Town Administrator 

RE: Town Personnel Involved in Ipswich Road Accident Cleanup 

 

As you are all well aware, on Saturday, July 8th at around 7 AM, a fuel tanker truck rolled over on Ipswich 

Road. The Town’s first responders immediately made their way to the scene of the accident and worked 

tirelessly on an hours-long effort to secure the scene, neutralize any potential risk from the crashed fuel 

tanker truck, and clean up residual contamination in the area impacted by the crash. We are fortunate 

to have such dedicated public servants in Town and would like to thank them for their efforts. At your 

meeting this Monday night (July 25th), Fire Chief Brian Geiger will provide additional information 

regarding the accident and the ongoing cleanup efforts. 

 

 

 

FIRE POLICE 

Firefighter Henry Bilodeau Firefighter Peter Holland Officer William Decoff  

Firefighter Carrie Burke Firefighter John Kirk Officer Nathaniel Peabody  

Firefighter Anthony Ferraro Firefighter Anthony Micalizzi Officer A.J. Paglia 

Firefighter Kevin Foster Firefighter Chris Patrikas Officer James Collins 

Firefighter Laura Foster Lieutenant John Philbin Chief James Riter 

Firefighter Ross Francis Firefighter Harrison Prinz  
Chief Brian Geiger Firefighter Dennis Pyburn  
Lieutenant Warren Gould Firefighter Rob Sterner  
Firefighter Amy Grady Firefighter Calum Tilston  

 

DISPATCH PUBLIC WORKS CONSERVATION 

Tyler Dechene David Noyes Ross Povenmire 

Marguerite Decoteau  
 

James Fernandes   

Kara Fitzpatrick   

 

 


